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Commission Member Profile 

Kris Camblin 
With a career spanning over 26 years at Highline Electric Association, Kris has dedicated 

himself to ensuring a safe and reliable energy infrastructure. Kris currently holds the position of 

Line Superintendent, overseeing a team responsible for outages, construction, maintenance, 

substations, and safety protocols. 

 
One of Kris’s key responsibilities includes overseeing the proper completion of utility locates that 

include two states and cover 11 counties. He has hands-on experience as an excavator, 

utility locator and with 811 ticket requests. 

 
Mr. Camblin served in the U.S. Army. He graduated from Colorado Aero Tech and received his 

Associates degree from Northeastern Junior College. 

 


